
 
 

 
 

To: Jerry Derrick, Executive Director Tohono O’odham Gaming Office 

 Raynoldo Saraficio, Director of Tohono O’odham Gaming Office  

From:  Libby Francisco, Chief Operating Officer 

Date: March 20, 2020 

Re: Change in DDW C-Store Operating Hours 

 

As you are aware, it has been determined that the DDW C-Store will remain open 

during the temporary closure of the Enterprise properties.  

Be advised the operating hours will be from 8:00am to 8:00pm. 

 

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC:  

Rudy Prieto, Chief Executive Officer 
Victorina Patel, Why Property Operations Manager 


